
SKIRTS Foundation – Cyber Security 

As part of the School of Computing and Informatics mentorship 

programme aimed at increasing student knowledge of 

professional life, a team of founders of the SKIRTS Foundation 

held a session on Privacy and Security in the Internet Age. The 

highly interactive and motivating session took place Wednesday 

June 15, 2016 and was attended by about 50 undergraduate 

students. Yvonne Oluoch (above) and Eva Mburu (below) the 

founders of the Foundation (http://www.skirtsfnd.org/) took the 

students torugh various issues relating to privacy and cyber 

security in the internet age. This talk session also focused on 

understanding gender parity in tech, online violations and how 

social media works for inclusivity for all.  

http://www.skirtsfnd.org/


S.K.I.R.T.S works with young women by empowering then to 

harness the power of technology to make their voices visible and 

to the right audiences 




